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UNITED NATIONS INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT ORGANIZATION
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TELEPHONE: (+43 1) 260 26 3002 FAX: (+43 1) 263 3011 www.unido.org unido@unido.org

DIRECTOR-GENERAL

2 June 2010

Dear Mr. Sibagatullin,

I'would like to sincerely thank you for the warm hospitality you accorded to me personally
and to members of my delegation during my official visit to the Republic of Tatarstan from 14 to 16
May 2010. T would like to say that your personal intervention made a lot of difference and was one
of the highlights of the trip.

[ would like to assure you of my personal commitment to the successful implementation of
the projects for the identification, evaluation and prioritization of pollution “hot spots” in the basins
of trans-border reservoir and transfer of environmentally sound technologies as well as the
BAT/BEP centre for environmentally safe disposal of potentially hazardous consumer products and -
industrial wastes.

[ look forward to your continued cooperation with UNIDO in the future.

Yours sincerely,

K&\K Yﬁmk

Mr. Fatik S. Sibagatullin
Deputy of the State Duma
Federal Assembly

I, Okhotny Ryad
Moscow 1103265
Russian Federation
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2 June 2010

Excellency,

[ have the honour to refer to my recent visit to the Russian Federation and would like to
thank you for the warm hospitality accorded to me and my delegation and also for the meeting with
you and your team on 15 May 2010.

It was indeed inspiring to meet with you and members of your executive and to discuss
many possible areas in which UNIDO and the Government of Tatarstan can collaborate, especially
in the areas of environmental, waste and water management. I would also like to restate my
personal commitment to the successful implementation of the projects for the identification,
evaluation and prioritization of pollution “hot spots” in the basins of trans-border reservoir and
transfer of environmentally sound technologies as well as the BAT/BEP centre for environmentally
safe disposal of potentially hazardous consumer products and industrial wastes.

I look forward to your continued support and collaboration with UNIDO in the future.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

ella

His Excellency

Mr. Rustam Minnikhanov

President of the Republic of Tatarstan
Kazan 420014

Republic of Tatarstan

Russian Federation



